
Firth Primary School
We wish to advise our Firth whanau that Kellie 
Ackland will be leaving us at the end of this term. 
Kellie is leaving us to help support her whanau who 
are going through challenging time with a family 
member who is seriously ill. We will be farewelling 
her at the end of term assembly on Friday 30th 
September at 9.15 am, in the school hall, whanau 
welcome to attend. Firth Primary whanau will 
thanks Kellie for her commitment and dedication to 
the students at Firth. We wish her and her 
whanau well. We are currently interviewing for a 
teacher to teach in Room 8 next term. Once we 
have confirmed this we will let all our whanau 
know.


